
WEST KOOTENAY WOMEN'S ASSOCIATION 
420 MILL STPEET. NELSON. B.C. VIL 4P9 (250) 352-3177 • FAX" (250) 352-7100 
May 10, 1997 
Dear Irwin and Zoe, Under the Volcano Festival Producers (Extraordinaire....) 
The West Kootenay Women's Association and Nelson and District Women's Centre were the grateful recipients of several complimintary tickets to the films and opening reception for the 4th Annual Kootenay Moving Pictures Film Festival. 
The Films at this years festival were a stimulating and thought provoking collection. I personally enjoyed Sunday's line up. The workshop for Women in Film was inspiring. I appreciated Katherine Dodds' refreshing, honest and critical analysis of the beauty industry and its role in the exploitation of women. 
Thank you for the obvious thought an dconsideration that went into the local production of this years festival. The sliding scale prices, complimentary tickets and child care arrangements provided the opportunity for financially challenged women, their kids and some hard working volunteers to enjoy the festival.\ 
Thanks for all your effors, 

Lousa Robinson, Chair, West |Kootenay Women's Association 


